
ANNOUNCEMENT 

Public Consultation on the Customer Metering  

Regulations (Second Edition) 
 
The Regulation and Supervision Bureau for the Water, Wastewater and Electricity Sector in 
the Emirate of Abu Dhabi (the Bureau) hereby notifies all interested parties of its intention to 
issue the Second Edition of the Customer Metering Regulations that sets the conditions and 
requirements of metering equipment installed at customers’ premises for the purpose of 
providing metering and billing services for the supply of water, electricity and recycled water.  
  
The Bureau would like to invite comments and feedback from all interested parties and in 
particular those involved in the supply, construction, installation, testing, manufacturing, 
maintenance and operation of metering equipment and any person who might be affected by 
the proposed changes included in the Customer Metering Regulations (Second Edition). 
 
An electronic version of the consultation document may be viewed and downloaded from the 
RSB website at http://www.rsb.gov.ae.  
 
Interested parties are requested to provide their comments and feedback on the Regulations 
in writing by no later than 05 December 2017. Comments and feedback should be sent to the 
following addresses: 
 
a) if sent by email to: amashjari@rsb.gov.ae; or  
b) if sent by mail to: The Regulation and Supervision Bureau, P.O. Box 32800, Abu Dhabi. 
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